
RECOMMENDATIONS 
ACCEPT a report concerning the status of housing funding under the White House’s
proposed Build Back Better framework. 

BACKGROUND 
If approved, the Build Back Better funding framework will significantly increase affordable
housing funding for Contra Costa County. Staff will update the Board on the status of the
budget proposal. The attached article about the affordable housing portion of the framework
features a woman who has been on HACCC’s voucher wait list for over thirteen years. 

FISCAL IMPACT 
None. Information item only. 
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